
 

November 28, 2016 

The Commission on Services for Persons with Disabilities, meeting scheduled for 

Wednesday, December 14, 2016 at 5:30 p.m., in the Welling Conference Room 

second floor of Town Hall, has been CANCLED.  

 

Next regularly scheduled meeting Wednesday January 11, 2017 at 5:30 p.m.. 


